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Workers Comp Resource Center - "Return To Work Labor and Employment
Not As Clear-Cut As Name Implies"

Adrienne Pietropaolo of the Columbus office was quoted in an article,

" ," published by the
Workers Comp Resource Center on Dec. 3.


http://blog.reduceyourworkerscomp.com/2015/12/return-to-work-not-as-clear-cut-as-name-implies/

